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In Response to Media Reports 
 
 

Today’s news report stating that Mazda plans to build a vehicle plant 
in Mexico is not based on information released by Mazda, and 
Mazda has nothing to announce in regard to this. 
 
As always, any important decisions will be disclosed in a timely 
basis. 
 

### 


